
STATEMENT ON EUROPEAN UNION REGULATION (EC) No. 1907/2006 
CONCERNING THE REGISTRATION, EVALUATION, AUTHORIZATION,  

AND RESTRICTION OF CHEMICALS (REACH) 

Vulcan Steel Products, Inc. (Vulcan) is not regulated under REACH for its domestic shipments of 
steel products, but understands that its customers may benefit from having this information.  

Vulcan believes that the steel products it supplies to customers meet the definition of “articles” 
under REACH. Vulcan has made commercially reasonable efforts to determine whether the 
substances included in REACH Annex XVII, REACH Annex XIV and/or ECHA’s Substances of Very High 
Concern (SVHC) Candidate List (Lists) are contained in its steel products above relevant 
concentration thresholds or scope of restrictions. The information provided below is based upon 
the substances included on the Lists as of the Policy date listed below. Concentration levels are 
based upon the total weight of the steel products at the time they ship from Vulcan.  

To the best of Vulcan’s belief and based upon information currently available, the steel products as 
shipped from Vulcan’s facility do not contain any substance on the Lists above the relevant 
concentration threshold or beyond the relevant scope of restriction, except as follows:  Vulcan’s 
12L14 grade steel contains 0.15 – 0.35% Lead, which was added to the SVHC Candidate List in June 
2018 and is above the threshold contemplated for SVHCs.

This information is provided to and may be relied upon only by the party who purchased the 
products directly from Vulcan. If you have any further questions regarding the products produced 
by Vulcan, please contact the sales representative assigned to your account. We appreciate and 
value your business.  
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